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Rosenberg Corey

From: Dean Oster <deanoster4089@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:24 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

I am currently a landlord in Marion County. This is a terrible bill for property owners  I strongly encourage this 
bill to be voted down. Thank you. 
 
 
 
Happy Connecting. Sent from my Sprint Samsung Galaxy S® 5 


